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This is the third of 5 issues reviewing preconstruction Condos 
available on Clearwater Beach.  The next project is Enchantment, 
presently accepting contracts for purchase. 

Enchantment is a Condominium complex located on the south end of 
Clearwater Beach, adjacent to JMC’s Marquesas project on 
Clearwater Pass.   Enchantment will be comprised of twin towers, 
each 15 stories in height with a Grand Archway at the fifth floor 
linking these 2 towers.  Condominiums will be located above the 
Grand Archway.  This 90 unit complex has multiple floor plans 
ranging from 2,226 to 4,771 interior square feet.  All Condos will 
have a minimum of 10’ ceilings and floor to ceiling glass for 
extraordinary views. 

Condominiums are selling from $940,000 to over $3,000,000.  The 
price per square foot is higher relative to other preconstruction 
Condos on Clearwater Beach but Enchantment has a unique curved 
design and numerous high end amenities.  These features add 
substantial cost and value to the project. 

Bovis is the construction manager and one of the world’s leading 
project management and construction companies.  It was named the 
#1 multi-unit residential contractor in 2005 by Engineering News-
Record (“ENR”) Magazine.  Bovis has a nationwide reputation with 
181 projects in the United States with an approximate construction 
value of $5.5 billion.  Area projects include The Place at 
Channelside (245 condos) and Signature Place in Tampa (221 
condos). 

You may view Enchantment on line at  
http://www.enchantmentclearwaterbeach.com.  
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